
	

																																												SERENDIPITY	NEEDS………FOOTBALLS,	BASKETBALLS,	RUBBER	KICK	
																																			BALLS,		AND	SOCCER	BALLS.		They	are	replaced	regularly	but	still	disappear		
																																				quickly.		They	end	up	on	the	roof	and	in	the	neighbor’s	yards.	

Serendipity	Coordinator:	Jolie	Golinveaux	
Serendipity	Direct	Line:		754-3027	
Holy	Rosary	School	Website:holyrosarycatholicschool.org	
Holy	Rosary	School-757-1270	
	

																																																							Serendipity	News:	
As	we	welcome	fall	and	the	cooler	weather	we	also	welcome	lost	jacket	season.		Please	be	aware	that		
we	have	a	lost	and	found	next	to	the	Serendipity	office.		It	is	extremely	beneficial	to	have	your	child’s		
name	on	their	jacket.		Once	a	month	the	jackets	are	gathered	and	routed	back	to	the	students.		We		
currently	have	several	water	bottles	and	food	containers	in	lost	and	found.		The	Serendipity	Staff	wishes	
all	our	families	a	Happy	Thanksgiving.		We	are	Thankful	for	you!!!!	

														SERENDIPITY	STAFF:	

Mrs.	Golinveaux-Coordinator	
Ms.	Maria-Morning	Serendipity	
Miss	Kate-PM	staff	and	5th-8th	Homework	Club	
Mrs.	Venegas-Pre-K	Serendipity	
Miss	Alyssa-PM	staff	
Miss	Patty-	PM	staff	
Miss	Melissa-PM	staff	and	2nd-4th	grade	
Homework	Club	
Miss	Alejandra-PM	staff	and	Kinder	and	1st		
grade	Homework	Club	

												Serendipity	Procedures/Schedule	
	
Sign	in	3:15-3:25	
Snack	Time	3:45	
Free	Time	3:15-4:00	
Homework	Club	4:00-5:10	
Free	Time-5:10-6:00	

Homework	Club	is	located	in	the	portables	
(Ms.	Hays’	Room)	and	the	Media	Center	
	
	

																																																								Basketball	Updates	
Please	remember	to	add	your	child’s	coach	to	your	guardians	in	kidcheck	if	they	will	picking	up	your	
child.		This	can	be	done	by	going	on	your	kidcheck	account.		You	will	need	your	coach’s	phone	number		
to	put	them	on	your	child’s	account.		Serendipity	cannot	walk	your	child	over	to	their	practice,	we	do	not	
have	the	staff	to	do	this.		We	cannot	not	let	children	walk	themselves	over	to	the	gym.			
We	will	only	release	them	to	persons	on	their	emergency	forms	and	kidcheck	accounts.	


